l Texas Department of Transportation

P. 0. Box 1386 | HOUSTON, TEXAS 77251-1386 | (713) 802-5300 | WWW.TXDOT.GOV
December 3, 2014

Mr. Alan Clark

MPO Director
Houston-Galveston Area Council
P.0. Box 22777

Houston, TX 77027

Subject: SH 288 Overpass at FM 518 Funding in 2015 Call for Projects
Dear Mr. Clark,

Our Department has been notified by Brazoria County of their pursuit of funding for SH 288 Overpass
at FM 518 in the 2015 Call for Projects. The proposed overpass would accommodate the widening of
FM 518 in the future, in coordination with the toll lane projects that Brazoria County is progressing.

After reviewing the proposed project, TxDOT offers its full support of this effort and Brazoria County's
application, and will contribute the required 20% local match for federal funding.

Thank you for your attention and consideration in this matter. Please contact Mr. Andrew Mao, P.E.,
at (713) 802-5301 if you have further questions.

Sincerely,

v Gy

Michael W. Alford, P.E.
District Engineer
Houston District

Cc: Matt Hanks, JD, P.E. (Brazoria County)
David Wurdlow (H-GAC)
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